
From: Jack Belcher <jbelcher@hbwresources.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Paul Looneyplooney@hbwresources.com

Date: 8/1/2013 3:27:33 PM
Subject: Follow Up on Offshore Issues

Christian,
 
I hope you had great vacation in Colorado. Paul and I wanted to follow up with you on the plan for the offshore 
strategy. Are you available to talk by phone in the next few days?


Best regards,
 
Jack
 
 

Jack Belcher
Executive Vice President

HBW Resources, LLC
2211 Norfolk, Suite 410

Houston, TX 77098
(713) 337-8818 (o)
(832) 248-2914 (c)

Skype: John.Belcher76
jbelcher@hbwresources.com
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